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	memorandum


	Date:
	November 18, 2010


	TO:
	MEMBERS, State Board of Education


	FROM:
	Deborah V.H. Sigman, Deputy Superintendent

Curriculum, Learning, and Accountability Branch


	SUBJECT:
	California High School Exit Examination: Update including, but not Limited to, 2010 Independent Evaluation Report.


California Education Code (EC) Section 60855 requires that the California Department of Education (CDE) contract for an independent evaluation of the previous year’s California High School Exit Examination (CAHSEE) testing activities. Since 2000, the independent evaluator for the CAHSEE, Human Resources Research Organization (HumRRO), has prepared annual reports on the CAHSEE that have been provided to the State Board of Education (SBE). 
Dr. Lauress Wise, Principal Investigator, HumRRO, submitted the report for the “Independent Evaluation of the CAHSEE: 2010 Evaluation Report” to the CDE. The report contains findings and recommendations as well as an analysis of the results from the 2009−10 CAHSEE administrations. The report was provided to the SBE members and is posted to the CDE CAHSEE Independent Evaluation Web page at http://www.cde.ca.gov/ta/tg/hs/evaluations.asp. 
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